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Assistant Director for Operating Reactors

Directorate of Licensing ‘*‘g:wnunv
United States Atomic Energy Commission [t
Washington, D. C. 20545 LU

Dear Mr. Skovholt:

Subject: Oyster Creek Vacuum Breaker Valves
Docket No. 50-219

In accordance with my letter to you dated February 14, 1974, we
are submitting three copies of the assembly drawing of the subject valve.
This drawing, designated as 20464-H, is considered proprietary information
by the Atwood & Morrill Co. and should be held from public disclosure.

We are enclosing one original and thirty-nine copies of this
letter and three copies of drawing 20464-H.

Very truly yours,

/‘/ Al /(/ f’f _g.:?
Ivan R. Finf

Vice President
pk
Eaclosures

cc: Mr. J. P. O'Reilly, Director
Directorate of Regulatory Operations, Region 1
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